
Future Events 

We have some events planned for the 

next year to come. Next year we will 

be attending the 34th annual 

Northeastern Storm Conference. The 

details aren't out, but come to our 

meetings to find out more about it. 

Another big trip we are planning to 

attend is the 89th annual AMS 

Meeting that will be in Phoenix 

Arizona. We hopefully will get to go 

to this conference. More information 

about this trip will be known in the fall 

of 2008. Some other things we have 

planned are having some more guest 

speakers as well as taking more trips 

to various places. One place we will 

make a trip to next fall is the National 

Weather Service. We will be able to 

take a tour and get to watch the 

release of a weather balloon. We 

can't stress this enough to attend our 

meetings regularly. There are always 

new ideas for trips and other things 

that are small, but are never planned. 

Also, it's a place to come talk about 

the constantly changing weather. 
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About the Club 

The purpose of this club is to get 

students with Atmospheric Science 

as their major as well as others 

interested in weather to come 

together as a community. We feel 

building this community will 

strengthen the interest of the 

science of meteorology to the 

students and hopefully prospective 

students. As a club, we want this 

to be an open door for future 

research and internship 

possibilities for the members of the 

club. We also bring our knowledge 

to the Stony Brook community by 

providing local forecasts to the 

public on our webpage. 

Club Meetings 

Club meetings are held every 

Thursday at 5:10pm in Endeavour 

Hall Room 120 which is in South 

Campus. Everyone is welcome. 

*Times are subject to change on a 

semester basis. 

Club Activities 

As a club we have done several 

things over the past year. Since 

we are a relatively new club, we 

are still trying to make our own 

traditions. One of them that we 

have been doing for the past 

couple of years is making a boat 

for the Roth pond Regatta which 

happens every spring. Another 

tradition we are trying to make is 

attending the Northeastern Storm 

Conference. This year was the 

first time ever that the 

Meteorology Club has gone. This 

storm conference exposes both 

students and professionals alike to 

the most recent research in 

various meteorological fields. We 

will attend next year and hopefully 

many years to come. We have 

various speakers to come to talk 

to us. They vary from employees 

of the National Weather Service to 

on camera meteorologist from 

News 12. 

Upcoming Events 

There are still some upcoming events for 

the Meteorology Club for this year. 

1. The Skywarn Training class. Th is 

is a class that trains you to 

become a storm spotter to help 

the National Weather Service 

identify certain storm criteria. 

The class is offered on April 30th 

right here on Stony Brook's 

campus in Endeavour Hall Room 

120 from 7pm to lOpm. The class 

is completely free. You can 

register for this class by going to : 

http://www.erh.noaa.gov/okx/Sk 

ywarn/spottertraining-08.htm 

2. The Roth Pond Regatta is May 

2nd
• We need anyone that is 

willing to come help us duck tape 

that boat together as well as 

cheering us on as we sail our ship 

down the Roth Pond. 


